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 Student   No Comments  

 

Celinda Holmes  Parent  ASD Students  My name is Celinda Holmes and I’m the parent of Braylon Jackson, who is enrolling at School #28 in their ASD program. 
I’m writing to express my disappointment in the school districts decision of virtual learning for the beginning of the 
school year.    My son isn’t able to actively participate in virtual learning without constant supervision and assistance. 
He’s unable to use the mouse on the laptop due to his limited motor skills. I’m working from home and unable to 
perform my job and give my son the assistance he requires for a full day of school. I’m extremely afraid he will fall 
behind and not meet his academic goals for this school year.   I understand the need to keep everyone safe, but I also 
believe the original plan to have the ASD children attend school in person, was best for them to meet the educational 
and physical goals. I hope the school district will reconsider having the ASD students attend school in person all year. 
ASD children learn differently and I’m not hardly capable of providing everything my son needs acidemically while I’m 
working a full time job during the school day.     
Thank you for your time, 
 

 

 Community   No Comments  

 

 Staff   No Comments 
 


